
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/27/2016 3:53:00 PM
Subject: RE: Langley Water and Sewer District Commission

The members of the commission are elected, but vacancies are filled by the Governor – pursuant to 1958 and 1976 
acts.  I’ve let Hal know.
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 9:59 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: FW: Langley Water and Sewer District Commission
 
Can you follow up with Hal?
 
From: Peters, Hal 

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:44 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Langley Water and Sewer District Commission
 
Can we sit down and discuss the appointment process for this board at some point?
 
SOS and I need legal clarification on whether or not this is an appointment or elected board.
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
T 803.734.4062
F 803.734.8051
halpeters@gov.sc.gov
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